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Mr. Ted Micilaels |
U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Mail Stop: 11 B 20 i
Room:11H4 '

One White Fiint North
11555 Rockville Pike
Rock" AD 20852-2738

Dear Mr. Michaels: I

l

As per your recent request, I am sending you photocopies of several of the '

Buffalo Materials Research Center's Annual Technical Reports. You indicated to me
that you had received an inquiry from an individual from '' Nuclear Information and
Resource Service" regarding not being able to locate these reports in the Public
Document Room and that you could not locate them in Docket 50.57. As we
discussed, we are both certain that these reports were previously submitted to the
N.R.C.

Marcel Boub from Nuclear Information and Resource Service contacted me i

dimetly to indicate that they could not find copies of some of the Annual Reports in a'

Public Document Room. I informed him that you and I had discussed this matter and
that you had requested that I send copies directly to the N.R.C. There were some
differences in the report years that Mr. Boub requested and those that you had
indicated to me. I have enclosed copies of Annual Reports from 1975,1977,1979,
1980,1981,1982,1984,1985,1986,1988, and 1993 with this letter. I believe you
also may have requested the reports from 1978,1987,1990, and 1995. I will fonvard
copies of these reports shortly under separate cover.

As per our discussion, I am sending these directly to you and have not provided
separate copies to the Document Control Desk. You had indicated that you would see
to it that they were filed appropriately in the docket and the Public Document Room. I
thank you for your assistance in this matter.

Very truly yours,

,, .o -) 4 7ddU' David R. Vasbinder
'

Director
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